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Comments  
Dear Sir or Madam  
 
I am writing to object most strongly to the proposed landfill application at the Rock Common Quarry.   
 
If granted, which I hope will not happen, it would have an extremely detrimental effect on the site and 
also on this area generally in many ways.   
 
Just a few examples :-  
 
1. It would lead to significant additional heavy traffic flow in an already extremely busy and 
(unfortunately) badly polluted area of countryside, for many many years to come. 
2. There is a serious risk of polluting the aquifer that runs underneath the quarry and supplies 
drinking water to the South Coast, plus of course also polluting the surrounding countryside generally.  
3. It would result in an unforgivable negative impact on this beautiful area that adjoins the South 
Downs National Park.   
 
These are some, but by no means all, of the reasons why this application must not be granted .  
 
Many thanks, 
Regards 
Stan Norton 
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